AC30.

ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2014/15

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting the Annual Accounts 2014/15 for approval.

The format of the Accounts now incorporated a management commentary. This set
out the requirement to produce Annual Accounts and summarised the strategic context
and environment within which the Council operates. The statement also highlighted
performance in terms of public performance reporting and the Council’s financial
performance, and set out future plans.

Members of the committee commented favourably on the revised format of the
Accounts.

Following  questions from members, officers undertook to provide further
information on the following:-

o background to the national review of blue badges;
o the number of properties contributing to the losses in regard to void properties;
° the makeup of the Regional Resilience Partnership;

o the makeup of the benchmarking family of Local Authorities used to monitor
level of risk maturity; and

° the draw down of TIF Funding.

Decision

The committee approved the Audited Annual Accounts of the Council 2014/15.



